My Eyes Don’t Work, But My Brain Still Does!
Experiencing the Holidays as Older Adults Who Are Blind or Have Low Vision 

Presented by:
National Federation of the Blind of Maryland (NFBMD)
Senior Issues Division

We’re talking all things holidays—including decorating, interacting with family, hosting events, and participating in various community activities, while also taking care of yourself. Come join the conversation!

[bookmark: _GoBack]When: November 5, 2025 from 7:00 to 8:30 PM EST 
Where: NFB of Maryland Conference Call (339) 209-4083
All are welcome!


For more information about
this event or the NFB of Maryland Seniors Division, 
please contact
Marguerite Woods

(443) 271-1668
mwoods719@gmail.com
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